Kiwanis

Florida F@undatian

March 29, 2021

Dear Kiwanis Club Of Seminole Breakfast Foundation, Inc,

Thank you for your support of the Florida Kiwanis Foundation through our Annual Caring
Corner event. We appreciate your support! Your club’s generosity allows us to continue to make
an impact in the lives of so many Florida youth. We could not do it without you!

It has been a long wait, but we are excited to be having an in-person Florida District of Kiwanis
Convention and Caring Corner! Caring Corner will include a live and silent auction. The
convention will follow all CDC, state, and local safety guidelines including social distancing
when possible. In addition, we will be offering a virtual component to our silent auction. We
look forward to sharing more details soon regarding Caring Corner in August! Please find below
a receipt for your records.

Sincerely,

Ali Cacella

Executive Director

"Leaving a Legacy for the Children"
alison@floridakiwanisfoundation.org

Gift Description: It should be noted, no goods or services were provided in exchange for this
donation. In addition, your charitable deduction for federal income tax purposes is limited to the
excess of the amount of money contributed.

Date: 03/29/2021

Gift Type: Caring Corner
Amount: $250.00

Payment Type: Check #1775

We are an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code EIN #23-7115348.
Your donation of $250.00 is appreciated and will be added to the grants fund of the Florida Kiwanis Foundation.
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